From: Johanna Russ [mailto:jruss@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 12:04 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Clemons, Cynthia
Subject: Re: Official Travel Disclosure February 2018

Hi Steve,

Just a follow up that I did make it to Springfield yesterday. This is disclosure of official travel for Johanna Russ who traveled on February 15, 2018 to Springfield, Illinois, to participate in an Illinois State Archives Advisory Board/Illinois State Historical Records Advisory Board (ISHRAB) meeting. Johanna's expenses (incl. meals and travel) will be covered by the ISHRAB. 

Please let me know if you need additional information from me.

Sincerely,

Johanna Russ

--
Johanna Russ | Senior Archival Specialist

Harold Washington Library Center | Chicago Public Library

